Woodthorne Primary School

Woodthorne Road South Tettenhall Wolverhampton WV6 8XL



Tel: 01902 558544

Email: woodthorneprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

Web: www.woodthorneprimary.org

Headteacher Mr T Hinkley

Chief Executive Officer Mrs A Cheema

Part of Perry Hall Multi-Academy Trust Company Number: 08566185

4th September 2019

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 6 Swimming Lessons

As part of the National curriculum, children in Year 6 are required to have swimming lessons. We intend to take the children swimming at The King School. They will have a lesson every Tuesday afternoon for 45 minutes. The children will walk to The Kings School accompanied by staff. Fully qualified instructors will take the lessons supported by the class teachers/teaching assistants. The first lesson will be on Tuesday 10^{th} September 2019 until Tuesday 19^{th} November 2019. Lessons will not run during October half term, 29^{th} October 2019 to 1^{st} November 2019.

Your child will need to bring the following items:

- A swimming costume/pair of swimming trunks.
- Children with long hair MUST wear a swimming cap.
- A towel.
- A warm topcoat this is essential particularly for the return walk to school from the swimming pool.
- Goggles

Please may we remind you that due to Health & Safety reasons all jewellery must be removed or covered during swimming lessons. Sweat bands are ideal for covering up bracelets if they can't be removed, but earrings must be taken out as it is difficult to cover them up while in the water.

Please sign the slip below and return it to the school office by Friday 6th September 2019.

Yours faithfully

Mrs S Elcock

Swimming Co-ordinator

Year 6 Swimming Lessons			
I confirm that my child in class in class swimming kit for lessons starting on Tuesday 10 th September 2019.	will be prov	vided with the necessary	
Signed	. (Parent/Carer)	Date	